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I am strongly against in-person only voting. DO NOT remove our right to mail in 

ballots. This would harm everyone! We deserve the chance to make well informed 

decisions and access our right to vote not restricted by working hours or physical 

disabilities that make it extremely difficult or impossible to access in-person voting.  


